
CHILMARK CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Will hold a ZOOM Public Hearing on Tuesday July 19 2022 at 9:00 AM, under the MA 

Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L.c.131, Section 40 and the Chilmark Wetlands Protection 

By-law, on an application filed by Vineyard Land Surveying & Engineering on behalf of 

Steven Lewis & Serenella Sferza. The applicant is seeking permission to trench, 

install, and maintain a proposed sewer line within the buffer zone to a bordering 

vegetated wetland at 11 Homeward Way (AP 20-95.1). 

 

All documents regarding this application can be found online at: 

https://www.chilmarkma.gov/conservation-commission/pages/active-applications 

Please see the online agenda (on website) or e-mail kshemeth@chilmarkma.gov for 

Zoom information. 

 

 

 

 

Please run this Legal Notice in the July 8 2022 edition of your fine paper. 

 

 

Please invoice: Vineyard Land Surveying 

    PO Box 421 

    West Tisbury, MA 02575 

  andrea@vlse.net 

 

 

 

 

https://www.chilmarkma.gov/conservation-commission/pages/active-applications
mailto:kshemeth@chilmarkma.gov

